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       Wednesday 5th  May 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

KS1 Statutory Assessment Tests (SATs) 
 

As you may be aware, statutory assessments in both KS1 (taken in Year 2) and KS2 (taken in 
Year 6) are not “officially” going ahead this year. In KS1 however, we will still be completing the 
SATs week as we normally would, using the test papers from 2019. The results of this testing 
will be an important part of informing our teacher assessments and will give teachers a better 
understanding of where the gaps in knowledge are and so can plan their teaching around those 
gaps.  

We will be carrying out these assessments on the week beginning May 17th. The week will 
consist of two reading tests and two maths tests which will be spread out throughout the week. 
Children will come to school as normal and will carry out the test in a non-pressurised 
environment, where they will be encouraged to try their best and will be rewarded at the end 
of the week, to celebrate their efforts. The results of the tests will not be submitted to the 
government and pupils’ next steps and targets will be shared with parents as part of the end of 
year reports. 

 
If you would like more details about the tests or have any other queries then please contact me 
or your child’s teacher. 

 
Mr J Smallman (KS1 Department Leader) 
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